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Bike to School Day 

 

On May 14, Spring Grove Elementary students participated in the annual Bike to School Day.  

The students were escorted by firemen, policemen, and parent volunteers.  The event is designed 

to get kids to have fun and get exercise.  Thank you to the Village of Spring Grove for putting on 

this event for the students. 

 

Fine Arts Night and Grandparent’s Day 

 

Spring Grove’s annual Fine Art’s Night and Grandparent’s Day was a huge success on May 9 

and 10.  Thank you to Mrs. Moran, Mr. Pryor, and Mrs. Olson for all of the hard work in 

preparing for these events.   

 

            

 

 



Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

During the week of May 6, we celebrated all of the hard work that the teachers at SGE do for the 

students.  Our wonderful PTO spoiled the staff each day with treats, gifts, and surprises.  On 

May 7, Mr. Pittman provided lunch and Hansen’s Ice Cream for all of the staff! 

 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Dates 

 

May 27 – No School (Memorial Day) 

June 3 – Field Day 

June 4 – Last Day of School 

June 10 – Summer School Begins @ RGS 

 


